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ACCESS Testing
We are preparing to administer our annual English Language Proficiency Assessment. The 
assessment window is January 24-March 3. Results should be available near the end of May. 

CFSGA and Federal Programs Monitoring 
We have received final approval on our Consolidated Federal and State Grants Application. The 
CFSGA will be reviewed again along with additional documentation during our Federal 
Programs Monitoring this Spring. Documentation will be due to the State Department of 
Education by February 10. Their team will then begin reviewing the documentation and hold a 
final review on March 10, 2022.      


